

NR_key_name: 06AD0DC0814E5CF5852563B600548EF7
SendTo: CN=David Marwell/O=ARRB @ ARRB
CopyTo:
DisplayBlindCopyTo:
BlindCopyTo: CN=R ecord/O=ARRB
From: CN=Jeremy Gunn/O=ARRB
DisplayFromDomain:
DisplayDate: 10/01/1996
DisplayDate_Time: 11:25:36 AM
ComposedDate: 10/01/1996
ComposedDate_Time: 11:23:36 AM
Subject: Agenda

Body: 1. Is it OK to schedule the HSCA staff meeting for October 28 (day before possible Board meeting)? 2. David Cohen is willing to address the Board regarding takings matters on October 15. I told him that it presumably makes sense only if we have ongoing negotiations. Please put him as a tentative on the agenda.
recstat: Record
DeliveryPriority: N
DeliveryReport: B
ReturnReceipt:
Categories: